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Ramapo College to Accept Students Affected by Hurricane Katrina 

(Mahwah)   Ramapo College of New Jersey has announced that it will accept area undergraduate students displaced by Hurricane Katrina.  Classes for the Fall semester begin Saturday, September 3.  However, freshmen and undergraduate transfer students affected by the hurricane may be admitted through Monday, September 12.  Students are advised to apply for matriculation immediately.  Unfortunately, due to the residence halls being full, housing is not available.  For more information, please contact the Ramapo College admissions office at (201) 684-7300. 

